
Dear RC21 members, 
  
Regarding the paper submission process, the São Paulo Conference Executive Coordination 
communicates a change in the links: 
 
To submit your paper, it is necessary to make it trough the internet. 
 
First you have to make your inscription here: 
http://starline.dnsalias.com:8080/isa/cadastro/inscrito/edicao_eng.asp 
 
After that, access the subimission paper site: 
http://starline.dnsalias.com:8080/isa/default.asp. Log in and click 'Administrate proposals for 
presentation in Sessions' 
 
 
Best wishes, 
  
Fernando Diaz Orueta 
ISA-RC21 Secretary 

http://starline.dnsalias.com:8080/isa/cadastro/inscrito/edicao_eng.asp
http://starline.dnsalias.com:8080/isa/default.asp

